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TOWN OF PENDLETON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Pendleton, Niagara County, New York, 

has scheduled a public hearing for the 14th day of September 2020 at 6:55 p.m., at the Pendleton Town 

Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094.  The purpose of the hearing is to receive 

public input for the proposed construction of a 140 ft. wireless telecommunications tower on land owned 

by the Wendelville Fire Company, Inc., located at 7340 Campbell Boulevard, in the Town of Pendleton.  

Bell Atlantic Mobile Systems, LLC d/b/a Verizon Wireless and Horvath Communications desire to 

construct and operate this tower.   

 

All interested parties will be heard. 
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Deborah K. Maurer, Town Clerk 
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